
 

Sheridan Tree Board Presents: 

The Sheridan Tree Board will be having a Tree 

Pruning Workshop on November 8, 2014. This  

workshop is open to the public! Please come 

and join us to learn proper pruning techniques 

that can be implemented to increase tree   

aesthetics and health. We will be meeting at 

1pm at the Downtown Sheridan Association 

Building in the conference room for a     

presentation. Subsequently, we will break into 

groups for a field practical on North Main 

Street. We look forward to seeing you there! 

Workshop concludes around 5pm. 

Sheridan Tree Pruning 
Workshop 

Chuck Carbert 

City of Sheridan WY 

Phone: (307) 675 4260 

Email: 

CCarbert@sheridanwy.net  

 

Chris Rea 

Wyoming State Forestry 

Division 

Phone: (307) 621 0786 

Email: chris.rea@wyo.gov 

Questions?  
Please contact: 


